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BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

Special Meeting 
Thursday May 21, 2020 

7:30 PM  
To view a live stream of the meeting click on the link or paste into your browser 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87957836047 

To submit public comment, please send an email to lori.bufano@wiltonct.org.  The 
email will be read and reviewed during public comment.  Please include “public 

comment” in the subject line 
 

A. Call to Order 
 

B. Public Comment Email lori.bufano@wiltonct.org 
  
C. Discussion and/or Action 

1. Consideration of vote on an employment agreement for a candidate for Chief 
of the Department upon conclusion of Interim Chief Herald’s employment with 
the Town and to serve as Acting Deputy Fire Chief in the interim 

2. Requested waiver by Cohen and Wolfe to represent an individual in an action 
against the Town of Wilton 

 
D. Adjournment  
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